
Kenya Trade Network Agency 

(KenTrade) 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

 

WITHDRAWAL OF USER FEES FOR THE KENYA NATIONAL 
ELECTRONIC SINGLE WINDOW SYSTEM, SERVICES 

 
 

 

 

 

This is to notify all stakeholders that following consultations, the recently introduced 

user fees for the Single Window Services have been withdrawn.  

 

We further wish to advise you of our commitment to continue providing you with 

efficient Single Window services. 

  

 

MARKETING AND COMMUNICATION DEPARTMENT 

 

February 17, 2020 
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